
Flagstaff RSU/Eustis School Department
Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME  04982 
Phone:  (207) 246-2283

Fax: (207) 246-6598

Dear Parents:

     Just a reminder that students are expected to attend school every

day regardless of whether physically in the school building or working

remote. Although the Remote Learning sessions are typically shorter

with assigned independent work, attendance is required according to

state statutes.

     If a student is absent, please contact the school in the morning so we

can plan accordingly and accurately complete our state reporting.

     Thank you.

                                                                       Sincerely,

           

                                                                       Barry O. London

                                                                       Principal/Assistant Superintendent
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Come grow with us!

January 15, 2021


